
Dear Parents/Carers,

Although we have only been at school for 7 weeks, there has already been a vast amount of 

wonderful events and activities to celebrate. These include:

 A group of pupils from upper Key Stage 2 visited the Council House in Nottingham City Centre to represent 

our school as part of their involvement in Primary Parliament where they took part in a range of 

interesting discussions.

 Pupils in Year 2 visited Warwick Castle where they developed their historical understanding of castles. 

 Pupils in Year 3 visited Cresswell Crags where they learned about life during the Stone and Bronze Age.

 Pupils in Year 4 have begun their weekly guitar lessons and are quickly developing into musicians of the 

future.

 Pupils in Year 5 completed their Bikeability sessions where they learned how to safely check and ride their 

bicycle on local roads. 

 Pupils in Year 6 visited The University of Nottingham then completed further sessions in school where 

they learned about opportunities that will be available to them as they grow older.

 A group of pupils visited Notts County Football Club as part of a ‘Show Racism the Red Card’ project 

where they discussed important topics linking to tolerance and supporting one another.

 There have already been lots of sporting fixtures and events where many different pupils have 

represented the school in either competitive or non-competitive situations.

 After school clubs have been incredibly well attended once again and we have been delighted to see so 

many faces attending these sessions.

Throughout all of the above, I am incredibly proud to inform you of the glowing feedback we have received 

from those hosting our visits who regularly tell us how well behaved and engaged our pupils are. 

Thank you to all of you who attended our recent Parents’ Evening and for spending time with your child’s 

teacher discussing how they have settled. Please feel free to continue to speak to your child’s teachers so we 

can all work together to best support your child. 

I would also like to personally share a special thank you to all of those who gave us glowing feedback as part of 

the Parent/Carer survey that so many of you completed during Parents’ Evening. Our team were highly 

appreciative that so many of you see just how well your children are doing and we thank you for your support. 

We already have many exciting events planned for next half-term but until then, please have a safe and restful 

half-term holiday and I look forward to seeing all the pupils once again at 8:15am on Monday 4th November. 

Yours Sincerely,

Mr Brooks

Head of School

Newsletter
Friday 18th October 2024https://jubilee.nottingham.sch.uk/

If you need any information or need to speak to someone about your child or any other matter:

PLEASE CALL THE SCHOOL OFFICE ON:  

0115 9155719
or email admin@jubilee.nottingham.sch.uk

You can also contact us via the School Gateway App

mailto:admin@jubilee.nottingham.sch.uk


School Dinners

School dinners are free for children in

EYFS, Y1 and Y2.

For children in Y3 onwards the cost is £2.40 per 

day.  Please ensure that this is paid in advance. 

School Uniform

Please remember to name all your child’s school uniform, this helps us to return it to you if 

it’s been misplaced.  

Uniform can be ordered by the Gateway app and collected from the school office. 

Don’t forget we also sell ‘pre-loved’ uniform which many of you bought during our recent 

Parents’ Evening. Please speak to the office for more information on this. 

Dates for your Diary

• October half term 21st Oct – 1st Nov 2024

• Start restarts – Monday 4th November 2024

• Thursday 7th November 2024 - September 2025 

Reception class new starters – Open day

• Friday 15th November – Children in Need – more 

information to follow

• Tue 3rd – Tue 10th December – Book Fair

CURRICULUM CLUBS

The curriculum after 

school clubs are going 

really well on Mondays.  

The final 3 weeks will be 

held after the half term.  

For those pupils that 

missed out this term, look 

out for more opportunities 

in the Spring term.

School Entrance Advice 

Please remind your child to use the 

footpaths when waiting for school to 

open at 8:15 because this road is 

used by vehicles until then (see image 

to the left)

Highway Code says. Rule number 243 states "do not stop or park" in 

front of an entrance to a property. 
Please be advised that due to the volume of vehicle users not observing the road 

restrictions, we have requested that PCSO’s arrange spot checks on the road in the 

very near future.
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